
Covington-Douglas Public Schools 
COVID-19 Protocols for Basketball Season 

 
✱For the safety of everyone in attendance, we ask that anyone 
feeling ill, running a fever, or having symptoms associated with 
Covid-19 ​NOT​ attend games. 
 

● Social distancing is strongly encouraged. 
 

● Masks are strongly encouraged. 
 

● Front rows behind the benches will be unavailable for 
seating. 
 

● Temperatures will be self-checked at the door using the 
Temperature Screening Terminal. 
 

● Concession stand will be open to the public.  Please social 
distance in line. 
 

● To help in limiting attendance and reducing exposure, we will 
be live streaming ALL High School Basketball games and 
5th-8th grade home games. 
 

●  Visit ​https://cdwildcats.tv/​ to view live games and also 
access previous games by clicking on video archives.  

https://cdwildcats.tv/

